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Friday 19th April 2024   
Diary Dates, Important Information and Reminders   

 
Stars of the Week 

  

Congratulations to the following children who received Star of the Week today: - 
  
Jacob – Hawks  Kaitlin – Hawks Theo – Owls  Sophia - Owls 
Travis – Whales Lawrence - Whales Indyarna - Seahorses Lucas – Seahorses 
Teddy - Turtles Caleb – Turtles Mia – Lions  Stanley – Lions 
Roscoe – Pumas Emily – Pumas  Maya – Starfish Nathaniel – Starfish  
Ollie – Eagles   Scarlett – Eagles Leyland – Tigers Tara – Tigers  
Leela – Seals  Joshua – Seals  Arthur – Dolphins Reggie – Dolphins  
 

Diary Dates 
 
Monday 29th April   Years 3 & 4 Visiting Verulamium Museum 
Monday 29th April   Summer Term Clubs Begin 
Tuesday 30th April   Parent Forum Meeting @ 6pm 
Thursday 2nd May   Mini Marathon – Details to follow 
Friday 3rd May    Bikeability (Cycle Training for Year 4) 
Monday 6th May   May Day (Bank Holiday) 
Friday 17th May   EYFS Reading Café - Cancelled 
Tuesday 21st May   Achievement Assembly @ 9am 
Wednesday 22nd May    Grafham Water Parents Evening @ 6pm 
Thursday 23rd May   P.T.F.A School Disco (Rescheduled from March) 

 

Detailed Information 
 

Verulamium Museum 
Years 3 & 4 will be visiting the Verulamium Museum in St Albans on Monday 29th April 2024 
and final details will be sent home after Easter. 

 
Monday 29th April 
New Summer Term Clubs will be available for children to join from the 29th April 2024.  We 
will send home information of the clubs available on our return in April. 
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Tuesday 30th April 
We are delighted to invite you to our next Parent Forum, which takes place on Tuesday 30th 
April at 6pm. 

 
Mini Marathon 
Final details are being organised and we will send home further information on our return. 
 

Bikeability – Year 4 
Cycle Training will take place on Friday 3rd May 2024 for children who have registered for 
Bikeability. 

 
Grafham Water 
We would like to invite parents/carers of children who will be joining us for the Year 4 
Residential Visit on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 at 6pm. 

 
P.T.F.A – School Disco 
We are delighted to confirm that the Disco has been rescheduled and will now take place on 
Thursday 23rd May 2024.  Please look out for the flyer being sent home from the P.T.F.A. 
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